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Eglin AFB, Florida  More than 500 people attended a memorial ceremony at the Navy's Kauffman
EOD Training Complex to honor those EOD technicians who have lost their lives in the line of
duty. Since the Iraq invasion began in 2003, 40 EOD technicians have died in the line of duty. 15
technicians were lost in 2006 alone, which made it the deadliest year since 1945 when 26 bomb
disposal technicians died. 

A link to the EOD Memorial Fund website is provided below for those wishing to make a donation
to support the memory of fallen EOD technicians http://www.eodmemorial.org/index3.html 
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